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Beginning Nov. 6, 2017, you will see our employees and 
contractors working in and around the Idylwood Substation 
to begin delivering equipment, and preparing for fence 
maintenance and sound panels. Additional information will 
be provided before construction begins on this project.

We are committed to working safely and courteously 
in your neighborhood. Your electric service will not be 
interrupted as a result of this project.

If you have any questions, please contact us at 888-291-
0190 or by email at powerline@dominionenergy.com. Visit 
our website at www.dominionenergy.com/shreve.


